
 Monday 28th April 

Staff return 

 Tuesday 29th April 

Students Return 

First day of Term 2 

 Friday 2nd May 

Newsletter  

 Friday 9th May 

Mothers Day Morning Tea 

10.30am Library 

 Monday to Wednesday 

13th-16th May 

Jaffa Toon School 

 Friday 16th May 

Assembly—Room 3 

  Monday 19th May  

Book Fair Sales 

 Tuesday 20th May  

Book Fair Sales 

 Wednesday 21st May  

Book Fair Sales 

 Monday 2nd June 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

WA Day 

 Thursday 12th June 

Telethon Institute Workshop 

 Friday 13th June 

Assembly—Room 1 

 Friday 27th June 

Assembly—Councillors 

Academic Awards 

Reports Home 
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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

I always seem to get to this time in our term and ask “where has the time gone?”  

With only 3 weeks to go, reports to send out and still more events planned, time 

just seems to be flying by. 

Assembly—Friday, 13th June—9:00am.  This assembly was run by the Kindy / 

Pre-Primary students with assistance from our Student Councillors.  It was the 

first time that they were in the “spotlight” for this term but I know that they have 

been practicing hard and will be awesome.  Class visits took place following the 

assembly—a 15 minute opportunity to chat with your child and see some of the 

work they have been doing.  I hope you are enjoying these visits. 

Pyjama Day:  Friday 13th June—Come to school in your PJs and all the kids in 

theirs.  This made for a cosy and relaxing day, and as one student wrote, “it will 

be helping melt away any little stresses and anxieties” - very thoughtful, Bella. 

Police Pipe Band—Friday, 13th June—we were very privileged to have the Police 

Pipe Band visit us and put on a performance for all to enjoy.  This took place at 

10:15am with all students attending this performance.  I’m sure the kids  

enjoyed listening to the bagpipes and learning how they work. 

Reports:  Teachers are busy finalizing 1st Semester reports which will be ready 

to post on Connect on Friday, 27th June.  There will then be the opportunity to 

make an appointment to meet with the teacher to discuss any concerns you 

may have, or just to clarify how your child is going in the class.   

These will be held on Monday, 30th June—Room 3 (8:45-11:45) and Room 1 

(12:00-3:00pm), and Tuesday, 1st July—Room 4 (8:45-11:45) and Room 7 

(12:00-3:00pm).  They are only in 15 minute time slots and to accommodate all 

parents, could I please ask that you stick to that time allocation.  Any further 

discussions you might like to have can be organised with the class teacher to 

coincide with their Specialist DOTT times.  A Roster will be placed on the Library 

wall for you to put your name against a time slot.  I look forward to seeing a lot 

of parents take this opportunity to have a chat with the teacher and work 

together for the benefit of your child.  Remember with our reporting system that 

a “C” level means that they are performing at their grade level and progressing 

well. 

End-of-Term Assembly:  Our final assembly for 2nd term will be held on Friday, 

27th June—9:00am start.  This will be run by our Student Councillors and special 

Certificates will be presented to acknowledge the academic work done so far 

this year.  All parents are welcome to attend. 

Dance Program:  This will start in Term 3—every Thursday for the 10 weeks, 

culminating in our Dance Spectacular Performance on Thursday, 25th 

September from 6:00pm-7:00pm.  An Incursion form will be sent home at the 

end of this term.  As it is a whole school program, linked to the Dance 

Curriculum, all students (K-Yr 6) are expected to participate.  Thanks to all 

parents who have already paid for the dance lessons.  Greatly appreciated. 

3rd Term Planner—will be sent home at the end of this term for your 

planning.   Until next time, stay warm and happy...Stephanne Dann!   

 

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Happy Birthdays in June 
 

“Happiness is a butterfly, which when  

pursued, is always just beyond your grasp, 

but which, if you will sit down quietly, may 

alight upon you.” 

 

Anon 

Inspirational Quote 
• Aagaminder 

• Cynthia 

• Axel 

• Chimmi 

• Carlson 

• Pelma 

• Arshaq 

Belmont Primary School recently held their annual Scholastic Book Fair last week.  We are pleased to 

say we sold $1137 worth of books. This money earns school points to use to purchase new  

resources for all the students to enjoy. 

Leanne Daniels—Library Officer 

 Tara          Kindergarten 

 Kashvi          Kindergarten 

 Gael          Pre Primary  

 Pranisha          Room 3 

 Emma          Room 3 

 Enzo          Room 4 

 Sophia             Room 4 

 Prasiddha         Room 7 

 Dhondrup         Room 7 

 

Library News 

Congratulations to the students who received Merit Certificates at this morning’s assembly. 

Merit Certificates 

 

• Mrs De Lima 

• Ms Keranxi 

• Mrs Robinson 

• Miss Schier 

Friendly Kids 

 Prasiddha    Room 7 

 Egee     Room 7 

Science 

 Room 3     Year 1/2 

Aussie of the Month 

 Angelina     Room 7 

 Emma     Room 3 

When we went to Parliament House it was a really interesting trip.  We learned that the big, old 

building is where laws are made,  It’s like the heart of the State’s Government. 

Casey Rowe, MP, was super helpful and showed us around.  We saw the rooms where politicians 

debate and vote on things.  We also had some food, which was a really good surprise during our visit.  

It was great to see the different parts of WA come together to decide what is best for our State. 

I learned that even though it looks fancy, it is a place where real work happens to help all of WA.                     

Bella 

Year 6 Councillors Visit to Parliament House 
Thursday 5th June 
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Community News 

Just 3 weeks left to claim! 

The WA Student Assistance Payment helps with 

school costs — don’t miss out. 

$150 for each Kindergarten and primary student 

$250 for each secondary student 

Claim now through the ServiceWA app, online or by 

post in a claim form. 

Claims close Friday 4 July 2025. 



 
 

 

Bubs at the Hub 

Enjoy rhymes, songs and stories with your baby 

and connect with other parents in your local 

community.  

For families with children up to 2 years 

This program will be held in the Children's 

Space, Ruth Faulkner Library.  Books, rhymes 

and songs help babies and toddlers to develop 

early literacy skills and a love of language. We 

also provide puzzles and toys after each ses-

sion encouraging families to chat, stay and play 

together. 

 

Tickets are not required for this free program. 
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Community News 


